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Welcome to the first newsletter from Team Emerald, the first Continuity of Midwifery Carer
team in the Southern Trust. As a team we plan to keep staff up-to-date with the development

of CoMC model of care.  

What an amazing four months the team have experienced. Including building relationships
within unfamiliar areas within the maternity unit, changing the way we work our shifts, and

learning how to manage our own diaries. 

We front loaded at the start with 51 women and have booked a further 92 up until 1st
SeptemberWe have been busy

throughout August having 4
women birth their babies in

July and a further 22 in
August

The Future
We are delighted to introduce a new member of the

team who starts in September.
Rachel Graham

We are extremely excited to have Rachel join the team,
with her experience in intrapartum care, postnatal care,
antenatal and community she certainly will bring great

knowledge and experience

Lovely words from Care Opinion feedback


